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November 22, 2023 
 

New Member City of the League of Historical Cities 
The Honorable Mayor of Corinth 
 

 
Notification of Approval for the LHC Membership 

 
Dear Mr. Vasilis Nanopoulos, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the activities of the League of Historical Cities.  
 
Your membership has been approved at the LHC Board of Directors’ Meeting which 
was held on 8th November 2023, in Ljubljana, and I would like to extend my hearty 
congratulations on your admission to the League of Historical Cities. I duly report that 
the City of Corinth is welcomed to the League of Historical Cities as a new member 
city.  
 
The 19th World Conference of Historical Cities will take place in Ljubljana, Slovenia in 
2024. Your participation in the conference and your cooperation in the LHC activities 
will be highly appreciated.  
 
In closing, I would like to extend my best wishes for your good health and prosperity of 
your city. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
KADOKAWA Daisaku 
Chairperson of the League of Historical Cities, Mayor of Kyoto 

 


